
The Lime Tree  
Dispersal Policy 

 
The Lime Tree operate a ‘good neighbour’ policy, and want to 
ensure all our neighbours are respect. 
 
We operate a dispersal policy to ensure that the premises and 
its neighbours are well managed. 
 
The policy is as follows: 
 

 A 30 minute drinking up time which is incorporated into the 
license; which assists with the gradual dispersal of all 
customers. 
 

 A strong management and staff presence, including door 
stewards, throughout the customer areas during the 
closing up period. They will be prompting and reminding 
all customers to respect our neighbours and leave quietly. 
 

 Providing relevant information to customers who require a 
taxi or directions 
 

 Playing only background music during the wind down time 
allowing customers voices to lower as they will not of been 
talking against loud music. This eases loud shouting 
customers leaving the premises. 
 

 
This dispersal Policy will be implemented by all management, 
staff & door stewards. 

 

 


